
October 2016 Newsletter                            

Halloween Celebrations 

                                                                     

         

  

With the Halloween festivities underway we 

have taken advantage of the opportunity to 

get spooky. Our students have been busy 

carving pumpkins and creating festive 

decorations for the Halloween potluck. It 

turned out to be a great success with lots of 

amazing dishes from all over the world as 

well as an awesome turnout of interesting 

costumes. Couple of games with prizes, some 

scary music and student dance performance 

thrown in, the fun was guaranteed. Thank 

you all who helped and participated!  
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Welcoming New Volunteer Tutors 

 

We are very excited to get the new tutors certified and cannot wait to start working closely with 

them. Our doors are always open for the volunteers that are not certified yet but wishing to help 

individuals with low literacy or English as second language skills.  

 

Are you interested in getting involved?             

FSJ Literacy Society is currently looking for new Board members. If you interested in being 

involved in the literacy matters in your community, please contact 

executivedirector@fsjliteracy.ca or call us on 250-785-2110. 

 

LINC Class Schedule Change 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

Your FSJ Literacy Society Team 

Phone: (250) 785-2110 E-mail: executivedirector@fsjliteracy.ca 

10142 101 Avenue – Fort St. John, BC, Community Bridge Building 

The schedule for Intermediate ESL 

Evening Classes is changing! Instead 

of 6pm, they will now run from 

4pm to 5.40 on Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays and Thursdays. The 

updated poster will be distributed 

soon.  

On a more serious note, we have seen many new 

potential volunteers coming through our doors 

thanks to the forthcoming Tutor training 

workshop. It will take place on Nov 4-6 and it’s 

currently fully booked.  
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